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Regulatory Update - Singapore 
New labelling requirements confirmed by IMDA 

Further to PCS Regulatory Alert from 05 October 2016, new labelling requirements have 
been confirmed by IMDA on 28 October 2016 as follows: 
 

 
 
Transition period has been confirmed as follow: 
 

• Equipment that has been registered or renewed before 1st October 2016 with 
IDA and existing stock already labelled with the IDA compliance label, doesn’t 
need to be replaced with the new IMDA compliance label.  

 
• Equipment that has been registered or renewed after 1st October 2016 with 

IMDA, new label must be affixed by no later than 30th September 2017.  
 
IMDA has also reassured that all dealer’s licenses and equipment registrations 
previously issued by IDA before 1st October 2016 will remain in force. 
 
For additional information regarding this update, please contact: 
 
Albina Sultangulova 
Product Compliance Specialists              
Email: albina@productcompliancespecialists.com  
 

Date of Issue: 02 November 2016 
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